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20 May 2024 

 

Dear families 

Trailblazers visit to Gullivers World Theme Park - Friday 21 June 

As part of our ongoing work of developing social experiences, we will be visiting Gulliver’s 

World where the pupils will be able to socialise with their friends and experience a day out at 

a theme park. 

The cost of the trip is £10 per pupil and is payable via Parentpay. You can make instalments 

to pay for this trip. If you experience any difficulties please contact the school office to discuss 

this. 

We will be leaving school at 9.15 am and returning at approximately 4:30 pm (traffic 

permitting). As the return time is outside of school hours you will need to make 

arrangements to collect your child from school at the collection time. Please complete the 

form in the following link agreeing to these arrangements and provide consent for your child 

to participate. https://forms.office.com/e/GBgZjHuYy7  

Please send your child to school in their school uniform, with an appropriate coat, shoes and 

sun hat / cap if necessary, along with a refillable bottle of water and snacks as it will be a long 

day. Lunch will be provided for pupils who normally have a school lunch. Pupils who normally 

bring a pack lunch should do so as usual. 

We look forward to a fun filled day. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr R Razaq 

Trailblazers Teacher 
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